
Little Sisters of the Poor 
Serving the Elderly Poor since 1839 

March 22, 2018 

Mangalorean Catholic Association EC 
Charity Account 
PO Box41 
Woodbridge, NJ 07095

Dear Friends: 

In the name of the Little Sisters of the Poor and our elderly Residents at 
Queen of Peace, we thank you for your generous gift of $1,000.00 *. Through your 
thoughtfulness, you share in our ministry to the elderly poor so that together we 
can offer them the care and love they deserve. 

As we celebrate Christ's rising to new life on Easter Sunday, the Little 
Sisters and Residents pray daily that your life will be filled with renewed hope and 

JOY, 

Thank you again for your kindness. 

Sincerely, 

�-��� 
Sr. Celine Therese, lsp 
Little Sisters of the Poor 

*Pursuant to IRS directives, we must state that your donation is fully tax-deductible, since no goods or services were
furnished to you in whole or in part in consideration of your donation.

Queen of Peace Residence 

110-30 221st Street Queens Village, I'¼'Y 11429-2597 Tel (718)464-1800 Fax (347)626-2178

wvvw.litdesistersofthepoor 





 
Baliganapalli, Tamil Nadu, India  

Mangalorean Catholic Association of East Coast 

PO Box 41 

Woodbridge NJ 07095 

 

 

 

Dear ​Mangalorean Catholic Association of East Coast, 

 

On behalf of the Shanti Bhavan boarding school, we gratefully acknowledge your recent 

donation of $1000. Your support is helping us continue our mission of providing quality 

education to the impoverished, forgotten children of rural India. Our cause is well 

articulated in this reflection of one volunteer to Shanti Bhavan: 

“Shanti Bhavan fully embodies its name as a ‘haven of peace.’ The children are taken 

from the grips of malnutrition, abuse, and neglect and are given the loving, gentle care 

every child deserves. They are nurtured emotionally and educated with expectations of 

excellence. The result is an intellectual curiosity, a deep sense of compassion for others, 

optimism in their future, and a desire to use these tools to help others in abject poverty.” 

Once again, thank you for joining the Shanti Bhavan community and for your gracious 

and generous support. It means the world to us and the children of Shanti Bhavan. 

Please visit us as often as you can at our website: ​http://www.shantibhavanchildren.org​. 

For your records: 

Shanti Bhavan Children’s Project, Inc. EIN number: 26-4188445 

Your Donation: $1000 

Date Received: 3-28-2018 

 

For your IRS records: Please note that you have not received any goods or services in 

return for this donation. 

Gratefully yours, 

 

Abraham George 

Founder, Shanti Bhavan Children’s Project 

Shanti Bhavan Children’s Project 

141 Hawkins Place, PMB 192, Boonton, New Jersey, 07005, USA  

www.shantibhavanchildren.org 

 

http://www.shantibhavanchildren.org/



